
 

Nonresident Student Enrollment Application 2025-2026 
 

 

Morris County USD 417 will have a limited capacity to accept nonresident 

students for the 2025-2026 school year. Based on the projected enrollment and 

capacity to operate effectively, Morris County USD 417 will accept nonresident 

students as outlined below.   

Students outside the Morris County USD 417 boundary must formally apply for 

nonresident enrollment no later than June 15, 2025. The application may be 

completed in any of these ways:  

1. Use the online application from January 1st to June 15th. 

Nonresident Application for 2025-2026 

2. A printed application will be available in the district office and should be 

returned to Amber Weeks before the June 15th deadline.  

If you have any questions about nonresident enrollment, please contact:   

Amber Weeks 

Board Clerk/ Data Coordinator 

620-767-5192 

amber.weeks@usd417.org  

View Morris County USD 417 Nonresident Enrollment Policy here:  

JBCC Enrollment of Nonresident Students 

*Nonresident students who were enrolled in and attending the district during 

school year 2024-2025, who were attending the district as a resident student in 

2024-2025 but have since moved out of the district, or who have been accepted 

for enrollment by the school district on or after June 1, 2025, will be allowed to 

continue enrollment in the district as specified above. The district will not require 

parents of such students or adult or emancipated students to resubmit a new 

application each school year. 

Capacity: On or before June 1st of each year, the district shall publish the number 

of open seats available to nonresident students in each grade level for each 

school building of the district for the next succeeding school year on the school 

district’s website. 

Notification process: Parent and/or Guardian will be notified by mail before July 

30th. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1xmHxFJTkw-v6EuSN2md_XprfuFKxA1sil8HrmzfEnN4/edit
https://www.usd417.net/vimages/shared/vnews/stories/499ef2fd8988b/JBCC%20Enrollment%20of%20Nonresident%20Students.pdf

